Camden Council

To the attention of Mr David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

London, 11 January 2016

Request for extension of Planning Application 2015/2704/P Central Somers Town

Dear Mr Fowler,

Currently the time limit to reply to the planning application 2015/2704/P is set at the
statutory minimum period of 3 weeks and ends 1 February 2016.

The proposed scheme is a Major development with over 7 new buildings, 7 plots, and
lots of infrastructure in between and will impact all residents in Somers Town. Given that
the application consists of 217 documents and several hundred pages, it takes days to
download, read and understand the documents and the implications.

The application is far too complicated to send a valid comment within the statutory
period. More time than the statutory minimum period is genuinely required to properly
understand the application in full.

We the undersigned live in Somers Town. We ask you to extend the time frame fo six
weeks.

Thank you for looking into this.

Kind regards,
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Camden Council

To the attention of Mr David Fowler
Principal Planning Officer

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

London, 11 January 2016

Request for extension of Planning Application 2015/2704/P Central Somers Towh

Dear Mr Fowler,

Currently the time limit to reply to the planning application 2015/2704/P is set at the
statutory minimum period of 3 weeks and ends 1 February 2016.

The proposed scheme is a Major development with over 7 new buildings, 7 plots, and
lots of infrastructure in between and will impact all residents in Somers Town. Given that
the application consists of 217 documents and several hundred pages, it takes days to
download, read and understand the documents and the implications.

The application is far too complicated to send a valid comment within the statutory
period. More time than the statutory minimum period is genuinely required to properly
understand the application in full.

We the undersigned live in Somers Town. We ask you to extend the time frame to six
weeks.

Thank you for looking into this.
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